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22nd   September, 2014.

A chairde,

Our Parents’ Association AGM will be on Wednesday October 1st @ 8.00 in the school. Please mark on your calendar. Our P A provides huge support to our school. Last year they enabled us to purchase tablets that every child in the school has access to as well as supporting our Sports fund and it is important that as many attend as possible. 

This Newsletter in now online. Paper copies, from now on, are available on request only. Please remember to check your email on Mondays and to let us know if you do not receive it.

On Wednesday next September 24th all parents/guardians of Junior Infants are invited to Open/Parents’ Night from 7.30 to 8.30. Come in and have a browse around and meet the teacher. 

This is an opportunity not to be missed. I hope that you all can make it.

Wet mornings: As you are aware school starts at 9.20 each morning. On wet mornings we ring the bell at 9.10. From that time on pupils may enter the building through the external classroom doors. Rooms three and four only may enter the main door and wait in the foyer to be brought to their classes. Parents/guardians are asked for security reasons not to enter by any other door and to be patient with us as we get used to the new security in the foyer. Thanks.

Bell: We are having difficulties with our bell clock. We have lost the instructions and cannot stop it ringing! at 9.11 each morning. Please bear with us as we continue to try various solutions.

Banna Ceoil: Registration for new and existing members is tomorrow September 23rd from 3.00-3.30pm in the Dr Eileen Reilly Hall. All pupils from Second to Sixth Class are welcome to join. I would encourage those who play an instrument and were not able to join, last year to consider joining this year. Second Classes are particularly welcome. They can start with a tin whistle and then change to other musical instruments as they make progress. First practice is the following Tuesday. We have had a good number of international teachers and principals visit our school, in the last few years and they all compliment the school band. It is something that we can all be proud of. Many thanks to Ms Mc Gale, Mrs Nally, Ms O Connor and Mr O Boyle for giving so generously of their time to teach the children.

Rainbows forms: Are still available from the office. Please return byThursday 16th October.

Book List Monies: are now over-due. Parents/guardians who are experiencing difficulties are asked to contact me, in confidence, so that we can work together on a solution.
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This Sunday 28th September there will be a Trad4Trócaire fundraising seisiún in Trim Castle Hotel from 12.30 - 2.30p.m. The music will be provided by the Trim branch of Comhaltas Ceoltóirí Eireann . Some of our pupils in St Mary's are part of this branch and they took part in the Meath and Leinster Fleadhs during the summer. This is a good opportunity to hear them play and donate a few euros to help vulnerable communities in Zimbabwe .It might also suit the families who are going to the Enrolment mass for First Holy Communion @ 11 am on Sunday !! Come along and enjoy the music.
You may also donate €4 ....text TRAD to 50300.
R McGale
Nath na Seachtaine: Slán leat. 

Seanfhocal na Míosa: Tús maith, leath na hoibre!
Mise le meas,
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Green News
 ‘We are running out of time to save the world’ (Mary Robinson 2014)

Last week Mary Robinson, the UN Special Envoy for Climate change spoke of her fear for her grandchildren’s future and the world they will inherit if we fail to tackle climate change. She called on politicians and world leaders to ‘reduce emissions’ and protect future generations.

 As this is Carbon Monoxide Awareness Week, it would be an effective way to mark it, by walking or cycling to school. WOW (Walking on Wednesdays) and COW (Cycling on Wednesdays) continue each Wednesday. Walkers meet up at Mornington House at 9:00am. Cyclists meet up at the entrance to Lackanash at 8:55am. Please remember hi-viz vests and helmets.

Although our green efforts are miniscule on a world scale, we know that our small acts locally resound globally. St Mary’s has a great green reputation and our children are aware of the impact of our habits and how each and every one of us can make a difference.    

Biodiversity

Biodiversity is our theme this year and we would encourage our pupils to pay attention to the life forms in their environment. Some people have already been exploring habitats and finding species in their surroundings and if you check out our blog you will find some very interesting items http://stmarysgreenblog.blogspot.ie/ 

If you would like to contribute to the blog you can do so by sending photos or observations to stmarysgreenblog@gmail.com
Recycling

Recycling continues at school. We recycle batteries, stamps, toilets rolls, ink-cartridges, mobile phones footwear and spectacles. We will be revising our five Green Pledges. The first one we will revisit is our Waste Management pledge:

We the pupils of this school promise to REDUCE, REUSE AND RECYCLE in our race against waste and to keep ‘Green cool in St Marys School!’
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Remember Green is cool at home and at school!

Community Notices
Lego club is on Thursday 2-3 and 3-4. We collect children at school. Ph 086 1700215

For sale: Violin in excellent condition , size ¾ Ph 086 3403562

Trad for Trócaire event Sunday 28th September in the Trim Castle Hotel. It will run from 12.30 – 2.30 p.m.  More details closer to the date. 

ZUMBA CLASSES   Monday 8pm Trim GAA,  Thursday 8.30pm Dance Force Academy

€8.00 per class,  Contact :  Lorraine 086 8693546

 

 CHARITY ZUMBATHON FOR TRIM PLAYGROUND FUND
Friday 19th September    7.30pm - 9.30pm   Trim GAA

Lights & Music  by DJ Stephen Murphy,  Lots of Zumba Instructors coming to dance your socks off !    

Tickets €10.00  -  all proceeds to Playground Fund

Limelight Theatrics - Do you like to sing? Musical Theatre classes will resume on Friday 26th September for 10 weeks. Each class will facilitate students to develop a range of skills which are required for musical theatre performance. Class time 5.00pm - 6.00pm).  Speech, Drama & Communication classes. Some places are available for the Monday 4.30pm to 5.30pm class (suitable for 6th class and secondary students). Contact Carmel McKiernan BA, LIBSD,  on 0863923334 or limelighttheatrics@gmail.com.

Trim Kenpo Karate Academy, Mill St. Trim. Co. Meath

Starting age 5+year

Open Tuesday , Thursday & Saturday Morning

Tues & Thur : Beginners 6-7pm    Intermediate 7-8pm  Advanced 8-9pm

Saturday : Beginners 10am-11am. Intermediate 11am-12noon.

Blackbelt instructors : 

Mr. Gerry Shanahan Ph 086-3586141 Miss Helene Meade 086 8336362. New members Welcome.
Typing for Children

4th class upwards.  8 week course. Navan, Co. Meath. Limited to 4 per class.  Price €160.

For further information please contact Emma 086 3761643  

Coffee Morning & Cake Sale

When: Friday 26th September 10.00 am-2.00pm
Where: Reception Area of Regan McEntee & Partners, High Street Trim 046 9431202 Mail @reganmcentee.ie

All proceeds to Meath Branch of the Alzheimer Society, Whistlemount Day Care, Navan for day-to-day transport and running of Centre.
Dance Force Academy are now taking enrolments for their November term.  We specialise in Hip Hop, Break Dancing, Ballet, Commercial Jazz, Contemporary and Singing.  We build confidence and establish a positive self esteem and a passion for dance.

Call Pauline on 0863591790 now.  Family discount available.
Fundraising Social Night

Featuring Shavings, Waxing.  Auction of Popular Football Memorabilia, Raffles & Spot Prizes throughout the night.

Venue: Castle Arch Hotel, Trim

Friday 24th October 2014-09-15 Music by Ken, Trevor & Friends

Starting 8.00p.m..  Tickets €5.00.  Proceeds to support a family to provide necessary care for Juvenile Huntingtons Disease (JHD) a very progressive neurological life-limiting illness.

Little Singers is back on Wednesday 17th Sept 2.10-2.50 for 13 weeks

€104 or 2 payments of €52.  Children collected from class @ 2.pm

Contact Sheilagh 087 9882213 email: sheilagh.littlesingers@gmail.com
The Yukers – Ukulele Froup for 8-16 year olds

Larn to play the Ukulele and sing in a group.  Spare Uke’s for trying out and some for sale @ €25/30.  2nd to 6th Class.

Stars Wednesday 16th Sept for 13 weeks 3.00-3.50

Fee €104 or 2 Pyments f €52. 

Contact Sheilagh 087 9882213. www.COMEDRUM.COM

9th September, 2014.
Rainbows Information Letter

Rainbows is a non-profit International organisation that provides peer support groups for individuals of all ages who have experienced a death, divorce or other painful transition in their family. Children, adolescents and adults experiencing a loss need support as well as healing.

The aim of the programme that Rainbows offers is to furnish participants with an understanding of their new family unit; to assist in building a stronger sense of self-esteem; and to direct them towards healthy acceptance of the changes that have taken place in their lives.

If you wish your child to attend the Rainbows Group, please fill in the form below and send it to Helen in the Office, on or before Thursday 16th October. The junior group will meet each Monday from 2.05p.m. – 2.50p.m.  The senior group will meet each Monday from 3.05- 3.50p.m.  The first meeting will begin after the Halloween  break on 3rd   November, if we have sufficient numbers. 

Children can benefit greatly from talking about the changes that have taken place in their lives with other children in the same situation. All children and facilitators taking part in the programme sign a Contract of Confidentiality in which they promise not to discuss outside the group what they say or do with their parents or guardians. If you require any further information on the Rainbows Programme, please feel free to contact the school.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

ENROLMENT

NAME OF CHILDREN: ___________________________________________________
Age/s: 


     ___________________________________________________
Telephone Number          ___________________________________________________
Class/es:                           ___________________________________________________
Room/Teachers name:     ___________________________________________________

Circumstances of loss (Death, Separation or other):
___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________

How long ago?                  _____________________________________________________________

Signature of Parent/Guardian: ____________________________________ Date:_________________
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Mercy Day Wednesday 24th September














“Let nothing interest you but what relates to God’s glory”. This maxim is from the sayings of Venerable Catherine McAuley foundress of the Sisters of Mercy. Tuesday 24th is Mercy Day. We take this opportunity to wish the Mercy Sisters in our town a very happy feast day. We thank them for their devotion and dedication since they came to Trim in 1868.








Dates to Remember


Assembly:	“Be Healthy” by Room 31. Seniors 2nd – 6th classes Friday 26th Sept 9.30 a.m.  All Welcome


Banna Ceoil Registration:	Tomorrow, Tuesday 23rd @ 3-3.30pm


Mercy Day:	 Wednesday 24th September


Parents’/Open Night:	Junior Infants, Wednesday 24th September 7.30-8.30


Meitheal:	Every Tuesday morning 9.30-10.30.	














